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4th July 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

It is coming to the end of your child’s learning journey in Reception and it has been a 

wonderful year. Thank you for all the home learning you have captured on Tapestry and 

supporting us in looking at their activities each day.  

 

From Monday 10th July your child’s account will be closed and set up for you to download for 

safe keeping and memories. If you wish to add anything onto tapestry before then, please do. 

After the 10th July any new uploads will not appear on their downloadable version. I will alter 

the permissions on Tapestry so that you can download it and have a copy for yourself. Under 

GDPR regulations, please can I ask that you do not put any photos on social media if other 

children are also in the picture, thank you. 

 

To download, select your name at the top of your Tapestry account and select downloads. For 

further guidance on how to download your child’s journal, follow this link: 

https://youtu.be/I4SMTo8B91s  

 

Your child’s learning journal will be available to download for 3 weeks so please download it 

before the end of term in July. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me via the office email. 

 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Farrell 

EYFS Lead 
 

 

https://youtu.be/I4SMTo8B91s

